
 

 

Stonewall Tell Elementary School 

School Governance Council Meeting Summary 

September 2 at 4:30PM 

 

STES SGC’s 2nd meeting of the 20-21 school year occurred on September 2, 2020 at 4:30PM. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions the meeting occurred via an open Microsoft teams virtual meeting 

place. The SGC council was visited by Gina Foster to discuss SGC officer role clarification. A new 

Chair was nominated and formally approved by the board. Ms. Kenya Johnson - Davis will serve 

as SGC chair for the 2020-2021 school year.  Ms. Lynnaya Rhodes was appointed to the SGC  

council and subsequently nominated and assumed the role of Parliamentarian for the SGC 

council. The SGC was provided introduction for three candidates to assume the position on the 

SGC council as the community member position. Mr. Kevin Grimes was voted on to the SGC by 

council members.  Action items that were discussed: Approval of minutes from August meeting, 

Flex Funds, Training for new SGC members, SGC Committee’s ( budget and finance, Outreach 

and Communications committee, New principal selection committee).    


